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ABSTRACT 

Anthropogenic greenhouse gas emissions have increased the average air temperature, 
changed precipitation patterns, exacerbated the frequency and intensity of storm events, and 
promoted sea level rise in New York State. Most statewide policy efforts focus on reducing 
greenhouse gas emissions, necessary to limit additional warming. However, even if greenhouse 
gas emissions were halted immediately, the warming trend will continue for several centuries 
because of the inertia of the atmosphere. 

Therefore, policymakers will need to select effective adaptation strategies to cope with climate 
change. Although the building stock interacts with energy infrastructure, transportation systems, 
and public health, most climate change assessments do not address how the building stock 
should prepare for a changing climate. 

This paper and presentation will describe a research project funded by the New York State 
Energy Research and Development Authority to understand how climate change may affect the 
building stock of New York State. The project includes four parts: (1) a qualitative study to 
understand how built environment professionals are addressing climate change; (2) economic 
modeling to determine sector-wide impacts; (3) the identification of relevant resilience strategies 
for buildings; and (4) a building energy modeling study estimating the effectiveness of coupled 
greenhouse gas mitigation and adaptation strategies. 
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